

[image: image1.emf]

ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF FINLAND,9th  NOVEMBER,2022
Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Finland to the Fourth UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update.
We are happy to note that of the 153 recommendations of the third  UPR cycle, Finland accepted entirely or partly 120. We are equally happy to note that the implementation of the entire or partly accepted recommendations has produced progress in many areas.
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue, Zambia wishes to recommend to Finland the following:

1. Review the reservations to the Convention relating to the Status of Stateless Persons with a view to lifting them.
2. Encourage the reporting of hate crimes and ensure that hate crimes were thoroughly investigated and perpetrators prosecuted and punished, and victims provided with effective remedies.
3. Prohibit the detention of children in migration, by developing alternatives to detention for children and their family members.
We wish to conclude by wishing Finland a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President.
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